
                                                             
 

                              

 
September 13, 2021 
 

Price Increase Announcement 
Lower Mainland Freight Charges 
 
Effective:  October 1, 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
As we have all experienced recently, market conditions continue to put immense pressure on 
delivery and freight costs. Many of our customers are going through significant changes, and 
during these challenging times you depend on us to continue to provide you with a high level of 
service without compromising our standards.  
 
Over the past several years, we have absorbed increases in wages, fuel, equipment, insurance, 
and other operating costs without increasing our rates to you, our valued customers. To 
maintain our service levels going forward, Convoy Supply will need to implement a rate 
increase on delivery freight for British Columbia’s Lower Mainland area as of October 1, 2021. 
 
For more information on the new rates, please reach out to your local Convoy Supply sales rep 
for details. Thank you for your continued support and business.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Convoy Supply Ltd. 
 

 


